
 

 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING     VILLAGE OF HARRISON 

From:  Chad Pelishek       Meeting Date: 3/25/2025 

 

Title: Proposal to install a key-fob security system at Harrison Utilities. 

 

Issue: Does the Village Board approve installation of a key fob system at Harrison Utilities 

building for additional security related to his entering/existing the building? 

 

Background and Additional Information: 

Village staff obtained a bid from TECC to install a key fob system at Harrison Utilities building.  

The key fobs would be managed through the current Virtual keypad technology the Village 

Manager monitors.  

 

Currently the building is master keyed, however there is no way of monitoring who is 

entering/existing the building.  Also, we do not have to manage who has keys to the facility.   

 

TECC is the current vendor that does all security at Village facilities, therefore only one proposal 

was obtained for this project.  

 

Budget Impacts: $12,277.73 from Misc General Expense Fund Balance of Water/Sewer 

Enterprise Funds.  

 

Recommended Action: Motion to approve the proposal from TECC for $12,277.73 at Harrison 

Utilities building.   

 

Attachments: 

 

TECC proposal dated 02/26/2025 


